Manor Park North Knutsford Cheshire WA16 8DB
Tel 01625 568837
Head Teacher: Mr S Cotterill Ba(hons), NPQH

admin@manorpark.cheshire.sch.uk

24" January 2024
Dear Parents / Carers,

Re: Walk to The Welcome Cafe

On Thursday 15™ February we will be walking to the Welcome Café, as part of our topic on ‘Food’.

The children will walk from school visiting other food outlets in our local area such as Williamson’s bakery
on Parkgate Road, the Golden Lantern Chinese take away on Longridge and then the Welcome Café. They
will have a drink and a snack at the Welcome Café. Please send in a voluntary contribution of £1 to cover the

costs.

We will be walking from school after lunch. The children will need to wear school uniform and please make
sure they have a waterproof coat. We will be back in school in time for home time.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs. Devenport and Mrs. Power
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